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 __________________________________________________________________

OOC Note

This note relates to the Trials of the Palid Charm plotline.  It is sent to both the 
participant and witness.

We think that you did get the information about the events in the Trials at E2 but that 
you chose to not bring Dragonbone to the Sorin Heralds. We hope that was an IC choice
(which might make sense for Highguard characters) and if so there is no need for you to
do anything at all.

BUT – the Sorin Herald near the Regio did leave Anvil early on Sunday driven away by 
ringing bells, and whilst that was an IC action taken we wanted to make sure that you 
didn’t miss out because you’d tried to look for them in the last fifteen minutes after 
they left – as getting to other Heralds on the field at that point could be an unintended 
accessibility challenge.  

Please ask GOD or a ref to radio Kat Q BEFORE TIME IN IF POSSIBLE if you did miss out 
because of this and we can arrange some way for you to continue if it was not your IC 
intention to stop.

___________________________________________________________________________________

This is an OOC document you should not take it into play.
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 __________________________________________________________________

OOC Note

This note relates to the Trials of the Palid Charm plotline.  It is sent to both the 
participant and witness.

We think that you did get the information about the events in the Trials at E2 but that 
you chose to not bring Dragonbone to the Sorin Heralds. We hope that was an IC choice
(which might make sense for Highguard characters) and if so there is no need for you to
do anything at all.

BUT – the Sorin Herald near the Regio did leave Anvil early on Sunday driven away by 
ringing bells, and whilst that was an IC action taken we wanted to make sure that you 
didn’t miss out because you’d tried to look for them in the last fifteen minutes after 
they left – as getting to other Heralds on the field at that point could be an unintended 
accessibility challenge.  

Please ask GOD or a ref to radio Kat Q BEFORE TIME IN IF POSSIBLE if you did miss out 
because of this and we can arrange some way for you to continue if it was not your IC 
intention to stop.

___________________________________________________________________________________

This is an OOC document you should not take it into play.


